
Dear Speech and Debate Coaches,

The Raytown South Speech and Debate team would like to invite your novice squad to
our tournament on December 8th and 9th.

We will host Policy, Lincoln-Douglas and Public Forum Debate. We will host USX, IX,
Oratory, Informative Speaking, Student Congress, Duo, HI, DI, Storytelling and a
combined Prose/Poetry.

We will use Speechwire for registration. Please stay tuned for that email. The
deadline to register will be Wednesday, December 2. We have a small building, but want
to host many schools. Please observe this deadline to help us accommodate every school
that would like to attend.

We’re looking forward to hosting the Last Blast of 2023.

Sincerely,

Maureen Thomas
Speech and Debate Head Coach


